YOU ARE INVITED!
Feel free to join us at the 3rd annual ‘BRAND THAT CAN’ TRADESHOW!

Students will display their end product in the banquet hall on May 19th, 2011.  We would like to encourage you to support you child and experience what they have been working diligently to produce.
Rules:
1. Check in with front desk prior to entering campus
2. Please do not distract your child during presentation time
3. Please remain out of student booths and classrooms
You are encouraged to view the booths in the banquet hall. However, this is a formal presentation day and we would like to remind you Not to distract your child during the tradeshow. Thank you for your involvement.
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